
 

RAMS April 2017 Meeting Minutes 

The meeting was opened by Michael Holbrook at 7:08pm.  The Minutes of the March meeting were unanimously 

approved without amendment. 

The Budget for the March meeting was unanimously approved without amendment.  The reported operating balance 

was $10,680.64 (with the addition of $5,000 in the “Future Fund” Bill Hamby And Ed Wolfkamp motioned for approval. 

All were in Favor. 

No new members 

OLD BUSINESS 

There was no further discussion of old business from the March meeting. 

NEW BUSINESS 

Steve Usher Motion for 10 more new chairs to purchased. Bill Hamby 2nd the motion and all were in favor of. 

Ken Kaysar Motion for a new grill for the Heli Deli. The cost is $400.00. John Welcome 2nd the motion and all were in 

favor of.  

The meeting was closed by unanimous vote at 7:35pm. 

The 50/50 raffle was conducted.  I for some reason did not record this. Once I get the information it will be added to 

Mays Minutes. 


